
Sabbath Worship Services Church Family Prayer List 
 
 

Debbie Blunt—surgery a success—sight restored!  PTL! 
Maggi Runyan—find the cause of headaches. 
Bob Hauser— in the hospital. 
Ellen Adams—pain associated with M.S. 
Burkey Family—health and financial challenges. 
Bill & Pam Currey—moved out of area-continued grace. 
Deborah Frame, Brandee’s sister—total hearing loss. 
George, Joanna’s brother—spiritual, physical healing, job  
Laurie Heinrich—condition will stay stable. 
Clinton McMillan—Sabbath’s off and health. 
Cherie Mowery—health and family. 
Sam Regehr—is in failing health. 
Shears—open their hearts to the Gospel. 
Joyce Weiler—health concerns. 

Call the church office with requests to be included 

     Sabbath School—9:30 a.m. 

Lesson Study :  “The Authority of the Prophets”          Adults 
                                            

Memory Text:    “Do not despise prophecies.  Test all things; hold 
fast what is good.”  I Thessalonians 5:20, 21   NKJV 

Sharing Time—10:40 a.m. 

Song of Welcome                                                           Jim Ball 
 

 Welcome & Announcements                                     Cheri Hoie 

Singing Praises Jim Ball 

Worship Hour—10:50 a.m.  

Call to Worship** “Hide Me In Your 
Holiness”” 

  

Invocation** George White 

    
Opening Hymn  “I Sing The Mighty 

Power Of God” 
#88  

Worship in Giving Church Budget Tanya Huether 

Joys & Requests  Tanya Huether 

Children’s Collection        New Church  
 

Children’s Story 

 
 

Virginia Smith 

Scripture Reading Acts 26:9-10  Joanna Probus  

Special Music “If My People Pray”  Pat Ball 
Brenda Flannery 

Sermon 
 

“She Thought She Was 
In The Right Car” 

George White 

 Benediction*** George White 

Organist Naomi Reitano 

   *Congregation kneeling 

  **Please stand 
 ***Ushers will dismiss by rows 

TODAY Sunset  5:58 

Elder  Tanya Huether 

Deacon in Charge Bill Shiffer 

Greeters Marci Earickson & Tabitha 
Escobar 

Luncheon  Hosts  Bob Biegel’s SS Class  

NEXT WEEK 
 

Sermon 

 Sunset 6:06 

 

Calvin Smith 

Elder  Jim Ball 

Greeters 
 

Deacon in Charge 
 

Offering 

The Hoie’s 
 

Mike Runyan 

 

Youth/Education Fund 

Luncheon Hosts  

Adult Sabbath School Classes 
 

Bob Biegel--left of sanctuary 

 Lynda Cross--downstairs, Room #2 

Mars Hill--downstairs, Room #5 

January Giving Report 
Needed monthly for Church Budget:  $5,500.00 
Amount received for Church Budget: $5,016.03 
Needed monthly for Building Fund:    $4,470.68 
Amount received for Building Fund:   $4,864.24  

NOTE FROM NEPAL 
Dear Ones, 
     The last few days have been spent in praying, talking, and trying to recon-
cile people and groups of people that have been estranged for years.  
     Last Sabbath 2 prominent women in the church  here in Nepal  were able 
to weep and reconcile their differences.  Since these 2 ladies are strong 
leader types, Elizabeth was able to begin to share her dream with them (and 
other Nepali ladies) her goals for Women's Ministry. 
     There are some "independent" SDA churches in Nepal. The Lord has ar-
ranged for us to meet with the SDA personal from the US concerning this 
problem. They desire that we work with them. We met with a "pastor" of some 
of these "independent" churches and ironed out some differences. Our Nepal 
Field president, Pastor Tamsang with the pastor of this area also met with 
these folks. We explained that a church is not just a building. We also ex-
plained that there is a process for a "fellowship" to follow so that they can 
become an organized Seventh-day Adventist Church. We pledged pastoral 
support for these fellowships in the form of pastors to do baptisms, commun-
ions, weddings, etc.  The trouble is people from the US send money to  Nepal 
to build churches. Great, but then someone needs to nurture and develop the 
interests into a living church family structure.   
     February 23-25 is a Gospel Outreach workers convention that we are look-
ing forward to. 
     March 5-11 there is a Church  Leadership Training Program sponsored by 
Laymen's Ministry with a speaker Jan Ross from Amazing Facts. This will be a 
great blessing to Nepal. 
     March 8 we hope to move into our house in  Kathmandu. We  still do not 
have a visa-but have been told we should not have trouble getting one-either 
a student visa studying Nepali or a work visa. 
     March 13-17 is the Literacy Training Program in  the far Eastern section  of 
Nepal. 
     This evening we are having dinner with the Christian Association of this 
district. Other Christian groups avoid SDAs like the plaque-thinking that we 
are a cult. We pray that we can show them that we are not. Thank you Brook-
ings and Gold Beach for giving us the chance to feel comfortable with other 
Christian denominations.                           Love, Charles & Elizabeth Shultz 

The Pastoral Search Committee is opti-
mistic as they consider the pastors that 
the Conference has suggested.  The com-
mittee meets again February 22  and asks 
a continued interest in your prayers as 
they move through this process.   



SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTISTS BELIEVE:               
             As a people we hold the Bible in supreme regard as the 
revealer of God’s truth to guide us to salvation.  Our love and de-
votion is rooted supremely in Christ who we worship as our Sav-
ior, Creator, Lord and King. 
 We believe that forgiveness, healing and eternal life are 
offered freely to all on the basis of what Jesus has already accom-
plished for us at the cross, and continues to do as He ministers on 
our behalf in the heavenly sanctuary above.  God’s mercy and 
grace are infinite and are received by faith, to prepare a people for 
Jesus’ second coming. 
 The “New Covenant” provides not only forgiveness for 
sin, but also God’s promise to write His law on our hearts so that 
our greatest joy will be to do His will.  We keep His command-
ments, not in order to be saved, but because He has already en-
circled us in His saving arms.  His law includes also the fourth  
commandment Sabbath which invites us to spend a special time 
of fellowship with God on the seventh day. 
 We feel compelled as a people to share with a perishing 
world these messages of God’s love in the context of God’s final  
judgment-hour message in Revelation 14.  Because of our devo-
tion to Christ we joyfully look forward to His soon return in the 
clouds of heaven when we shall see our Savior face to face. 

Secretary's Office Hours    Mon-Thurs from 10:00-12:00 

Brookings  
Seventh-day Adventist 

 Church 

 Head Elder 

 CalvinLSmith@charter.net 

Calvin Smith    707-487-6082 

   

 Church Secretary  Lyn D. Shiffer 661-4765 

 Membership Clerk Carol Badger   469-9334 

 Treasurer Janice Winslow 707-487-9100 

 Head Deacon Paul Cochran 469-2518 

 Head Deaconess Cheri Hoie 469-2480 

 Community Services  Leader Marci Earickson 707-487-4503 

 Oregon Conference Office  503-850-3500 

 Adventist Book Center  800-765-6955 

 Brookings SDA Church 

 secretary@brookingssda.org 

 Website:   brookingssda.org 

         KSEP  99.9 FM 

P O Box 777 

Brookings, OR  

Phone:         469-3030 

Fax:             469-3030 

    

WEEK AT A GLANCE 
Today            5:58 PM  Sunset 

                      2:30 PM  Deacons Meeting—Mars Hill Classroom 

                       7:00 PM  GAME NIGHT—Fellowship Hall 

Monday         7:00 PM  Table Tennis Tournament 

Tuesday        8:30 AM  Exercise Class—Fellowship Hall 

                    10:00 AM  Ladies  Bible Study—Biegel Classroom 

                      7:00 PM  Be Ready! Study Group—Biegel’s Room 

Wednesday   7:00 PM  Prayer Meeting—in Mars Hill Classroom 

Thursday      8:30 AM  Exercise Class—Fellowship Hall 

                      6:00 PM  Pathfinders—Fellowship Hall 

Friday          5:57 PM  Sunset    

                      6:00 PM  Soup Supper & 1844 Presentation 

WELCOME 
We’ve been waiting for you!  It’s true, because we believe that every person who 

comes into the circle of this special fellowship was sent by God Himself.  It’s not 

by accident that we have the joy of meeting you.  So, above all else we want to 

express Christ’s love to you with genuine, heartfelt warmth.  We’re eager to 

know you, and we’re excited to share with you the marvelous ways God is work-

ing in our church.  Our guest speaker today is George White from the Medford 

area.  He’s been an evangelist in New York City, and pastured in Baltimore, 

Lincoln, Portland and southern Oregon.  Bob Biegel’s class is hosting the pot-

luck.  Bring your favorite Mexican fare and enjoy fellowship and food. 

PRAYER  IN SANCTUARY FOLLOWING THE CHURCH SERVICE 
DEACON MEETING FOLLOWING POTLUCK 

All deacons please meet right after potluck TODAY and bring your suggestions. 

GAME NIGHT AT 7:00 PM IN THE FELLOWSHIP HALL  

NATURAL FOOD ORDER 

Your Natural Food Order must be in the office by Monday, February 23.  Order 

sheets are in the office.  The order will be delivered the first week in March.  

This is not to be confused with the Adventist Book Center sale (see following 

announcement). 

ADVENTIST BOOK CENTER’S SPRING FOOD & BOOK SALE 

The Adventist Book Center’s Spring Food & Book Sale will be March 1-8, 2009.  

The food & book delivery schedule is Thursday, March 19 from 4-5 p.m.  Food 

must be pre-ordered by March 12.  Call 1-800-765-6955 or 1-800-772-4795. 

TABLE TENNIS TOURNAMENT MONDAY —7:00-9:00 PM 

PRAYER MEETING –WEDNESDAY-7:00 PM-MARS HILL SS ROOM 

1844 SUMMIT — FRIDAY EVENING 

Join us for the 1844 series on Friday evenings.  We begin with a light soup sup-

per at 6:00 p.m. and  the presentation at 7:00 p.m.  Welcome in the Sabbath 

with fellowship and study. 

 DISASTER RESPONSE TRAINING WEEKEND 

Plan now to invite your community friends and neighbors to join you on  Sab-

bath afternoon, February 28, for Introduction to Disaster Preparedness followed 

by Helping the Vulnerable Be Prepared for Emergencies from 2:00 to 5:00 PM. 

On Sunday, March 1, from 8:30 AM until noon attend Disaster Response Train-

ing to become a certified disaster responder for the Oregon Conference and the 

North American Division (NAD). Bring your own brown bag lunch and stay by 

for Chain Saw Safety Certification. Call 503/850-3555 or> 

Linda.Schrader@oc.npuc.org for details and registration.  
“  Your word is a lamp to my 
feet and a light to my path.”  

Psalm 119:105  Amplified 

Sabbath 
February 21, 2009 

mailto:Linda.Schrader@oc.npuc.org

